LEGAL NOTICE
Please Take Notice that the Town of Morristown has scheduled a Public
Hearing for Tuesday, November 9, 2021, at 7 PM. The purpose of the hearing is to
take public comment on a proposed local law to allow the Town to exceed the 2%
Tax Cap for 2022. A copy of this proposed local law is available for public review
at the Morristown Town Clerks Office and online at
www.townofmorristownny.org This Public Hearing will be by Zoom only. To
attend call the Town Clerk at 315 375-6510 for the meeting ID and passcode. By
Order of the Town Board
October 12, 2021 David Murray Town Clerk




